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Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 8:51 AM
To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Hearing - 850 Randolph Ave

Hi Leanna, 
Please enter a TA for June 7 at 10 a.m. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Tim Karel <timk@encompasspropertiesllc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 8:34 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Hearing 
 
Hello, 
I received a notice for Public Hearing for 850 Randolph Avenue.  The hearing date was for May 3rd.  I did not receive this 
notice within the 5 days of this hearing and then unexpectedly had to deal with a family covid situation.  I would like to 
request a new hearing as these charges are incorrect.  I had been speaking with the fire inspector about this fee as he 
was going to remove a reinspection fee on the account.  He directly told me not to pay this until I received a new invoice 
from him without the reinspection fee on there.  Then I received this notice which is even more money.  Please let me 
know when I can schedule a hearing. 
Thank you, 
Tim  
 
 
Tim Karel 
E-Mail: timk@encompasspropertiesllc.com 
Office: 651.361.8941 
Mobile: 612.328.4307 
 


